
Cava, Spain

CAVA BRUT
Established Rioja producer 

CVNE has spread its wings to 
Penedès, adding this well-

made Cava to its Cune label. 
Crisp, light and elegant, with 

fresh citrus aromas. The 
palate is soft and creamy, 
with notes of green apple, 

fresh pear and some honeyed 
tones. Good persistence 

and lovely freshness, with a 
lemon sherbet finish.

90pts

Distributed by Elite Wines

Cava, Spain

CAVA BRUT
Established Rioja producer 

CVNE has spread its wings to 
Penedès, adding this well-

made Cava to its Cune label. 
Crisp, light and elegant, with 

fresh citrus aromas. The 
palate is soft and creamy, 
with notes of green apple, 

fresh pear and some honeyed 
tones. Good persistence 

and lovely freshness, with a 
lemon sherbet finish.

90pts

Distributed by Elite Wines

Cava, Spain

CAVA BRUT
Established Rioja producer 

CVNE has spread its wings to 
Penedès, adding this well-

made Cava to its Cune label. 
Crisp, light and elegant, with 

fresh citrus aromas. The 
palate is soft and creamy, 
with notes of green apple, 

fresh pear and some honeyed 
tones. Good persistence 

and lovely freshness, with a 
lemon sherbet finish.

90pts

Distributed by Elite Wines

Cava, Spain

CAVA BRUT
Established Rioja producer 

CVNE has spread its wings to 
Penedès, adding this well-

made Cava to its Cune label. 
Crisp, light and elegant, with 

fresh citrus aromas. The 
palate is soft and creamy, 
with notes of green apple, 

fresh pear and some honeyed 
tones. Good persistence 

and lovely freshness, with a 
lemon sherbet finish.

90pts

Distributed by Elite Wines

Cava, Spain

CAVA BRUT
Established Rioja producer 

CVNE has spread its wings to 
Penedès, adding this well-

made Cava to its Cune label. 
Crisp, light and elegant, with 

fresh citrus aromas. The 
palate is soft and creamy, 
with notes of green apple, 

fresh pear and some honeyed 
tones. Good persistence 

and lovely freshness, with a 
lemon sherbet finish.

90pts

Distributed by Elite Wines

Cava, Spain

CAVA BRUT
Established Rioja producer 

CVNE has spread its wings to 
Penedès, adding this well-

made Cava to its Cune label. 
Crisp, light and elegant, with 

fresh citrus aromas. The 
palate is soft and creamy, 
with notes of green apple, 

fresh pear and some honeyed 
tones. Good persistence 

and lovely freshness, with a 
lemon sherbet finish.

90pts

Distributed by Elite Wines


